
 
Thank you for your interest in joining the Friends of the Library in Oxford! We are a 501c3 

organization dedicated to supporting the Oxford Public Library however we can, and we 

would be delighted to welcome you as a member. With your support, the Friends can 

supplement our library’s offerings with quality programs and resources such as: 

❖ Museum Passes 

❖ Hoopla digital library subscription 

❖ New furnishings for the library, including retractable awnings for outdoor 

programs, a book locker for surbside pickup, additional shelving, and more 

❖ Special events and programs for children and adults! 

Your membership in the Friends of the Library reflects your appreciation of the Oxford 

Public Library and your dedication to public library advocacy. As a member of the 

Friends, you will have the ability to vote on every issue we discuss in our monthly 

meetings, including funding requests, program participation, and officer elections.  

Please complete the application below and return it to the Oxford Public Library, in 

person or by mail, along with your membership fee: 

Attn: Friends of the Library 

Oxford Public Library 

49 Great Oak Road 

Oxford, CT 06478 

If you have any questions about the Friends of the Library in Oxford, please email us at 

oxfordfolio@yahoo.com, or visit http://www.friendsofthelibraryinoxford.com.  
 

Name ________________________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________________ 

Email ______________________________________________ Phone ____________________ 

Please indicate annual membership type:   ___ Individual ($10)  ___ Senior ($5) 

I am interested in: (Check all that apply) 

___ General Membership ___Programs & Events ___ Being a FOLIO officer 

___ Book Donations & Sales ___ Social Media & Website 

mailto:oxfordfolio@yahoo.com
http://www.friendsofthelibraryinoxford.com/

